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To Representative LeMahieu:

This redraft incorporates the changes in the language proposed for the redraft by Mr.
Andrew Phillips of the Wisconsin Counties Association, as I discussed with your aide,
Jeff Grothman, this morning.

Please let me know if you have questions or if I may further assist you with this bill.
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